hedgeweekLIVE

HosTeD By I hedgeweek

How we're bringing the industry safely together this October.

After a year of virtual events, we know that you are looking forward to meeting face-to-face with your peers once
again. Our first priority is to work closely with government and local authorities to ensure we can make the return to
‘real’ events a safe and enjoyable one. The event will be planned carefully in accordance with their advice and
guidelines.

We are also working with our venue, the Reform Club and its in-house event team, to make sure we can bring our
delegates together in a safe and secure manner, while preserving engagement.

Our first priority in hosting the hedgeweekLIVE: Better Business Summit as an in-person
gathering, will be to work closely with government and the local authorities. The event will be
planned carefully in accordance with current advice and guidelines.
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@ The Reform Club has been home to hedgeweek events in previous years and, as such, we
already have a close working relationship with key staff, who are committed to supporting a

covid safe gathering.

This event is designed to ensure our audience is comfortable in in-person social situations.
H We will follow every precaution in line with local guidance. We have selected a venue with a

spacious ballroom and breakout rooms for individuals who are looking for more distance.

We are minimising the number of touchpoints at the event and reminding all delegates to

maintain physical distancing where necessary. We are asking everyone to avoid handshakes

(in favour of non-contact greetings) and are reducing queuing and other points of congestion.

The use of face covering is recommended for attendees who have yet to be vaccinated. Masks
will be also available on the day upon request.

Please note: this is in line with current guidelines and could be subject to change as we get
closer to the date of the event.

We will adhere to strict hygiene standards. Common areas are thoroughly cleaned and
sanitized multiple times a day as per usual. You'll also notice hand sanitising stations and
signage encouraging everyone to regularly wash and disinfect their hands.

Should you have any questions please contact Sofia Bongiolatti at sofia.bongiolatti@globalfundmedia.com
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